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To ECan

I am sending this email to object to the proposal for
Representation for the 2019 elections.
I think this proposal is very bias and hugely over represents
rural voters and under represents urban voters. This would
mean a Central Christchurch vote is worth 40% less than one
in South Canterbury which is not very democratic.

Regards Leonie Burrows 
-- 

Leonie Burrows 

69 Lowes Road

Rolleston 7614
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